
Banner Witcoff’s Katie Fink and Anna King will participate in a virtual IPLAC panel
discussion on Wednesday, February 15 from 11:30 am to 12:30 pm CT.

The webinar, titled “New Year, New World: Trademarks in Web 3.0,” will explore the
metaverse, rights associated with NFTs, and new trends in trademark law. Banner Witcoff is
a proud sponsor of the event.

You can learn more by clicking here.
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